To whom it may concern,

This letter is in reference to the recent 180 Day Letter we received regarding 504 NW Main St . We are

seeking an extension ofPRRES20201867. House is 100% done and super did not call in final after TCO. All
items on TCO list have been completed.

Sincerely and ThanRs,

r Custom Homes

Jason Walker — Owner



